
From: Kathleen Foote   
Sent: Monday, November 27, 2023 12:46 PM 
To: PUC: Clerks Office <clerksoffice@puc.nh.gov>; PUC: <puc@puc.nh.gov> 
Subject: DE-22-060 
 

EXTERNAL: Do not open attachments or click on links unless you recognize and trust the sender. 

 
To the Clerks of the PUC.  
 
I feel the current system for compensating customers who share surplus solar power on the grid should 
be maintained. 
 
I reference the letter you have received from Susan Richman in which she lists the MANY reasons for 
this position. 
 
Thanks for allowing my input on this important topic. 
 
Kathleen Foote 
 


